cAaTOos SHENZHEN CATOS TECHNOLOGY CO.,LIMITED

Holiday Announcement of 2019 Spring Festival

Dear Customers:

Thanks for your concern and care for all time. According to the production arrangement, our
company has made a holiday plan for this coming holiday:

Spring Festival: From January 26,2019 to February 12,2019;
Resume normal work from February 13,2019

If you have any demand for customized goods during this holiday, please at least issue PO
2~3weeks ahead of time. If you have any urgent or special demand, please contact us
freely(MB:+86-15218713059), we will do our best to serve with you if possible .

It will be appreciated if your announcement about holiday days could be informed.

Happy Spring Festival! Thank you very much!

SHENZHEN CATOS TECHNOLOGY CO., LIMITED.
January 8,2019
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